
TDK-Lambda Americas Inc. 
401 Mile of Cars Way, Suite 325 
National City, CA  91950 USA 
http://us.tdk-lambda.com/lp

March 8, 2017 

Re: Obsolescence of iQE24 

Dear Valued Customer / Partner, 

TDK-Lambda has received an EOL notice for a key opto-coupler used in our iQE24 series of 
DC-DC converters.  Without a suitable alternative, we are offering a last time buy for these 
products.  A list of the models can be found below: 

IQE24004A070V-031-R 
IQE24005A120V-031-R 
IQE24007A050V-031-R 
IQE24007A120V-031-R 
IQE24007A150V-001-R 
IQE24009A120V-001-R 
IQE24009A120V-007-R 
IQE24012A080V-001-R 
IQE24012A080V-007-R 
IQE24015A033V-031-R 
IQE24015A050V-031-R 
IQE24024A050V-001-R 
IQE24024A050V-007-R 
IQE24030A033V-001-R 
IQE24030A033V-007-R 

TDK-Lambda recognizes that as a past or current customer of these products, you may require 
additional units for service spares. We are offering a last time buy opportunity until September 
11th, 2017 with a last time ship date of December 11th, 2017. Please understand that these 
orders would be non-cancelable and non-returnable. 

For alternative products, please contact our technical support for additional information. 1-800-
526-2324 or email lambda.techsupport@us.tdk-lambda.com 

Tom Tillman 
Director of Marketing 


